
Primary 5 have been participating in a workshop with 
Dekko Comics to learn new strategies to remember 
numeracy facts. 
We have been using our estimating skills by guessing 
the number of cubes in a jar.
We have been taking part in a Money Sense workshop 
which is helping us to learn about energy and 
sustainability as well as how to save money.


